
LONDON , W. 1

10th June, 1954.

Mrs. H.V. Horton, 
The Fawcett Society, 
50, Tufton Street, 
Westminster S.W.l.

Dear Mrs. Horton,

Thank you for your 

letter of the 2nd June inviting 

me to attend the unveiling of 

the plaque on Friday, 11th June* 

Unfortunately I have 

another engagement that day, so 

I regret I am unabje to accept/.


